Request for Proposal

The Kitikmeot Inuit Association has issued a Request for
Proposals (the RFP) for qualified firms that operate in
Nunavut to conduct an operational review of KIA’s by-laws,
financial processes, internal operational controls and policies
and procedures.

Interested firms can request a copy of the RFP by contacting
Paul Emingak, Executive Director at execdir@Xkitia.ca.

The closing date for submissions is August 27, 2021




